
December 5, 2023

Dear TCU Students, Faculty and Staff,

I am pleased to announce that Texas Christian University’s accreditation by the Southern
Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) has been reaffirmed
for the next 10 years. This is a remarkable achievement that reflects our commitment to
academic excellence, student success, community and institutional integrity.

The reaffirmation process involved a comprehensive self-study, an on-site visit by a team of
peer reviewers and a thorough evaluation by the SACSCOC Board of Trustees. Thank you to
Provost Teresa Abi-Nader Dahlberg, Vice Provost Susan Mace Weeks, SACSCOC Liaison
David E. Allen and Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP) Leadership Team Co-Chairs Frank
Hernandez and Claire Sanders for making this possible through their hard work and
dedication. I also thank all the faculty and staff who contributed to this effort, especially those
serving on the QEP Leadership and QEP Implementation teams.

Reaffirmation of our accreditation is not only a validation of our past achievements, but also
an opportunity to envision our future aspirations. Horned Frog faculty, staff and students are
a key part of our plan to ensure the next 150 years at TCU are even better than today. As we
celebrate this important milestone, let us also renew our commitment to advancing TCU’s
mission and vision as a world-class, values-centered university. 

Sincerely,

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor



View this email online.

2800 S University Drive
Fort Worth, TX | 76129 US


